Explosion Select Players Bug Campbell and Krystin Cantrell Recognized at Tiny Day Tournament Scholat
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Congratulations to our Tiny Day Tournament Graduates! They were recognized last weekend in
Greenville, TN! We are so proud of Bug Campbell and Krystin Cantrell! They both will be
moving on to continue their playing careers at Maryville College!




